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Wednesday 05th March 2025  
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
To support the EYFS topic ‘Amazing Animals’, Nursery have an amazing opportunity of 
caring and raising for their own chicks, this is going to be providing your child with the best 
opportunity to experience watching an egg hatch in real time as well as how to care for 
them. Learning about how animals have needs which we are responsible to meet 
 
We ask for a contribution of £8.50 which will cover the cost of the delivery of the eggs, as 
well as all the equipment which enables the children to care for the chicks. We will also be 
facilitating having the chicks for two weeks, which will enable all children the fantastic 
opportunity to have hands on experience. For all school trips / visits, the school must pay 
the balance on booking, therefore all trips / visits are non – refundable, unless cancelled by 
the school. The full balance must be paid to the school by Friday 21st March 2025. All 
payments, in full, should be made using the Arbor app. Payment for the visit is permission 
for your child to access the opportunity to care for the chicks and learn all about their 
lifecycle. 
   
Please let us know if your child has any allergies as petting/ handling will be encouraged. 
This, we hope, will be a very exciting and rewarding experience for your child.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs Bush 

 


